
I find this irreverence by the ADFG to file an “emergency” petition, despite the 

most recent lawsuit finding this “predator control” unlawful, determinately an 

insult to the many local Alaskans.  

Although not all Alaskans who are against this “predator control” may have 

submitted a record copy of their dismay, you must know there are many who 

find this proposal disgusting. I propose adding an easier way for individuals to 

share their concerns with the ADFG.  

Appaling, is that the ADFG is using governmental funds for amoral purposes. 

Untrustworthy that the ADFG is not sharing these videos of the killings with 

the public and did not publicly address this event until journalists brought 

these actions to light. The ADFG must consider the public’s opinion and 

interests of Alaska and must be transparent in all their actions.  

I’d also like to see additional research into the hundreds if not thousands of 

other inputs that might be impacting the mulchatna herd, irrespective of the 

bears. Removing predators will not resolve this problem.  

Please do consider: 

1. Implementing better documentation and providing video proof and

documents for the public’s accessibility.

2. Please consider adding a simple button online or some easy way that

takes someone less than 3 minutes to complete, to share their opinions

3. Incorporate the public to vote on proposals like this.

This may not be a formal way to write a response but I believe my points get 

across.  
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